

OFFICE OF THE BISHOP DIOCESE OF MEMPHIS

5825 SHELBY OAKS DRIVE MEMPHIS, TN 38134 901-373-1200

Reverend Christopher Rusin 3474 Burlington Drive Fultondale, Alabama 30568

Dear Father Chris,

I thank you for your priestly service to the Diocese of Memphis. Upon the recommendation of the Clergy Personnel Board, I now appoint you Parochial Vicar of Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish in Germantown, TN. You will reside at the rectory at OLPH. This appointment is effective August 1, 2020. I am fraternally yours



In the light and the love of the Lord,

Most Reverend David P. Talley, M.S.W., J.C.D. Bishop of Memphis in Tennessee

Given at the Chancery in Memphis on the 8th day of July 2020

Very Reverend James M. Clark, J.C.L., J.V.

Chancellor

cc: Very Rev. Keith Stewart, V.G.; Very Rev. James Clark, Chancellor; Rev. Jolly Sebastian, Pastor-OLPH; David Zaleski, CFO; Sandra Goldstein, HR Director